
Public Notice 

 
 

Clarification re: 15944 Innis Lake Road 
Clarification: Please be advised that, in regard to a recent ad entitled “Town of Caledon Property for 
Sale” which appeared in the Caledon Enterprise, Caledon Citizen and Orangeville Banner during the 
week of Thursday April 5, 2018, the Town of Caledon is inviting comments only on whether to sell the 
property.  No sale has been authorized at this time. 
 

Public Notice (Revised)  
 
TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Caledon has received an application to purchase a portion of Town land 
identified in red on the aerial map below and forming part of the Town campus, municipally described 
as 15944 Innis Lake Road, Caledon East, Ontario  (the “Subject Property”).   
 
The Legal Services Section at the Town of Caledon is now accepting public comments relating to the 
Subject Property.  Please submit all comments or inquiries to legal@caledon.ca by Wednesday, April 25, 
2018.   
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